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Every morning is 
a new beginning, 
a new blessing, 
a new hope.



Dear Presentation Family,
Our Presentation Mission invites us to live out the Gospel values and work for justice. We 
are inspired by the witness of Jesus’ mother Mary, who in her song of praise, known as the 
Magnificat, said, “God has lifted up the lowly and filled the hungry with good things” 
(Luke 1:52-53).

This last year has led many of us to experience and witness injustices of our world in a 
very real way. It calls us to walk with those who are in need, offering compassion, 
hope and peace with a spirit of joy. We do not do this alone. It is with 
partners like you that we continue to joyfully incarnate the compassion and 
justice of Jesus, as Nano did, so that our neighbors locally and globally might 
live with hope. Together, we are changing one life at a time, and we thank 
you for your partnership!

This Annual Report articulates how your gifts to our Presentation ministries 
are making a difference to both individuals and families. With your 
help, we continue working to sustain the whole person, mind, body 
and spirit. As you reflect upon these stories of impact, we ask you to 
prayerfully consider a stewardship gift to our Annual Appeal. One 
hundred percent of your donation directly impacts our ministries. 
We appreciate your gifts, as together, we continue to reach out to 
those that society has forgotten, strengthening them in faith, hope 
and love. 

May God’s blessings be ever present and provide you with all you 
most need! You and your loved ones are in our prayers at Mass and Eucharistic Adoration. 
We invite you to send your prayer intentions to us on the enclosed envelope or email us at 
wepray4u@presentationsisters.org. Let us work and pray with one another for peace 
and justice throughout the world. 

In peace and mercy, 

Sisters Janice, Mary, Lucille, and Vicky
Presentation Sisters Leadership Team

“Our HOPE 
is God’s 

unfailing love.” 

PSALM 147:11

Join us as we intentionally inspire hope in 

ourselves and others. We welcome you to color 

and mail the included postcard, spreading the 

message of hope.
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Through prayer, we 
are filled with HOPE
While there is so much in our world that seems 
beyond our control and even frightening, as 
Presentation Sisters we find hope and comfort in our 
prayer lives. The apostle Paul wrote in 2 Corinthians 
5:7, “For we live by faith, not by sight.” Perhaps 
never in our lifetime has this verse been more 
relevant. As our world addresses a viral pandemic 
and we are opening our eyes to ongoing racism, we 
must live by the faith that our God is ever-present 
and will bring us through these trying times. We 
pray for all of God’s people to find hope and continue 
in faith to trust that he will be with us in times of 
need. “May the God of hope fill you with all joy and 
peace as you trust in him, so that you may overflow 
with hope by the power of the Holy Spirit” (Romans 
15:13).

If you have a prayer request which you would like us to 

include in our daily prayers, we invite you to contact 

our prayer line at wepray4u@presentationsisters.org.
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A
Aberdeen Floral, LLC

Wayne & Mary Alba

George & Doris Alberts

Candy Almquist

Ms. Jane Aman

Anchors of Faith

Marj Anderson

Maureen Anderson

Susan & Isaac Anderson

Cindy Arch

Michael & Catherine Arch

Janet Ardrey

Gwen Arechigo

David & Marilyn Aronson

Cheryl Austad

Anthony Avanzato

Avera Health

John & Linda Awe

B
David & Joan Bacon

Bill & Peg Baker

Mrs. Nancy Baker

Roberta Ruether Baker

Angie & Todd Bakke

Ranae Ball

Nancy Balvin

Ruth Barajas

Mr. Edward Bares

Don J. & Marilyn Barnett

Lenore Barnett

Rita Barnett

Maureen Basile

Alice Carter Bassett

Mr. J.E. Bassing

Mrs. Austin Battin

Beadle Floral & Nursery

Beautique

Howard & Mary Bechen

David & Jane Behrens

Ms. Janet Beirne

Carla Beitelspacher

Bender Commercial Real Estate Services

Ms. Cheryl Bennett

Ms. Dorothy Benson

David & Karen Beranek

Dzenan & Kelsey Berberovic

Gerald & Shirley Bergum

Ms. Dorothy Bernard

Mr. Jeff Beskar

Mr. & Mrs. Daniel Besse

Best Western Plus, Lincoln, NE

Randy & Janelle Bierle

Bierschbach Equipment & Supply

Mr. Dennis Bierschbach †
Mr. John Biggins

Billion Nissan

Wayne & Jean Binfet

Brian & Janet Bird

Roger & Sandy Bisanz

Amy Blackstone

Mr. Dan Block

Ms. Mary Blue

Kathleen Blyth

Daniel A. Boehnen

Dr. Paul & Mrs. Patricia Borgesen

Patricia A. Bosch

Shane & Darleen Bothwwell

Jerry & Carol Boulais

Mr. & Mrs. Charles Boutell

Mr. Charles Boyle

Ms. Shary Bozied

Mrs. Florence Brandner

Mr. & Mrs. Donald Branson

Larry & Shari Braun

Braxton's Bubble Company

James Bream

D.A & C.C. Brechtelsbauer

Donna Briggs

Mr. Robert Brix

Dr. & Mrs. Ed Brown

Kathy Bruce

Budget Furniture

Bob & Cecelia Bunkers

Bur Mars

Eleanor Burgess

Msgr. Edward Burian

Joel & Marsia Butler

William & Alice Butterfield

Dr. Patrick Byorth

C
Jerry & Theresa Cameron

Mr. Greg Cantine

Mo Cantwell

Carl V. Carlson Company/Cemcast 

Pipe & Precast

Mr. James M. Carroll †
Catching Fireflies Boutique

CDA - Margaret Mary Court # 2453

Chalet Motel, Custer, SD

Casey & Irene Chang

Carol Chapman

Kenny & Rosemary Chicoine

Doris Ann & Dennis † Chmela

Church of St Michael, Sioux Falls, SD

Citibank (South Dakota) N.A. Fund 

& Citibank-McKnight of the South 

Dakota Community Foundation

Ms. Sissy Claymore

Thomas & Susan Clemen

William C. Cline, in memory of 

A. John Ragels

Clubhouse, Sioux Falls, SD

Paul & Cathy Coiteux

Ann Marie Collins

Thank You Partners
Thank You, Partners

We are grateful to the donors listed in this annual 
report, as well as the individuals who prefer to remain 
anonymous, for their partnership over the past year. 
The efforts of many coming together make it possible 
to do what none of us could do alone. It is through 
your prayerful and financial support that we are able to 
continue our ministry to those in need.

It is our intention that this report accurately reflects 
the names of our donors from June 1, 2019 to May 31, 
2020. We also remember in our prayers those whose 
names are marked with a cross (†) as they are our 
partners who are deceased.

We have established style guidelines to ensure consistency. If 
there is an error with your name, please let us know using 
the contact information listed on the back of this report.

Together we continue the legacy 

of service to those in need. 
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Comfort Inn & Suites, Sioux Falls, SD

John & Kay Conlon

Conrad N. Hilton Foundation

Barbara Cooper

Vikki Lansing Copley

James & Nancy Coriston

CorTrust Bank, Sioux Falls, SD

Patti Reede Couser

Brigid Culey

Donna K. Culhane & Wayne M. 

Eberenz & family

Ms. Mary Curry

D
Dacotah Bank, Aberdeen, SD

Pat Dahl

Nathan & Mary Dally

Karen Sabers Dalrymple

Pat Darger

Martha Dash

Debbie Davis

Jim & JoAnn Dawe

Dawn Deal Dahle

Doug & Colleen Debelak

Mary Ann Deisz

Mrs. Carol DeSchepper

Desert Lakes Homeowners Association

Lora DeWald

Tom & Charlys Dice

Ms. Patricia Dicus

Rich & Jenny Dix

Mr. Paul Dobbs

Dr. Thomas Dobbs

Mary Anne Dolen

Mae & Dick † Donovan

Kathy Dorale

Mrs. Violet Dorn

Annella Dosdall

Downtown Sioux Falls

Darlene Duffy

Betty Dunker

Mr. & Mrs. Gerald Dunne

Frances Dupper

E
Dona & Thomas Ebert

Eide Bailly LLP, Aberdeen, SD

Eide Bailly LLP, Sioux Falls, SD

John & Nancy Eilers

Cmdr. & Mrs. James M. Elfelt, USN (Ret)

Ms. Helen M. Ellis

Julie & David Elson

Dennis & Mary Schneider Emmett

Ms. Jan Engels

Erickson & Associates Realtors, LLC

Dale & Joan Eschenbaum

Maurice Evans

Mrs. Agnes Even

F
Michael & Linda Farney

Jerry & Sandy Farrell

Patrick & Lisa Farrell, Jr.

Fay's Refrigeration & Heating, Inc.

Matt & Rebecca Feickert

Madeline Pennisi Fendler

Thomas & Sue Fergen

Ms. Angie Ferrer

Rick & Joe Fettig

Fiegen Construction

Mr. & Mrs. Charles Fiegen

Mr. Marvin Fiegen

Phyllis Fiegen

Mr. Richard Fink

First Bank & Trust

The First National Bank in Sioux Falls

Richard & Victoria Fischbach

Ms. Deb Fischer-Clemens

Ms. Barbara Fisette

Mrs. Kathleen Fitzler

Ms. Eunice Flanagan

Sarah Flynn

Ms. Sheila Flynn

James & Lanette Forck

Robert & Erin Fouberg

Bob & Judy Freeman

Ms. Patricia Freeman

Maureen Freitas

Ms. Carol Frenning

Reverend Jim Friedrich

Dr. & Mrs. John Fritz

Mr. Bob Fullenkamp

G
Gage Brothers Concrete Products

Rosemary Gamble

Richard & Rosalie Gannon

Joe Garry

Tom & Pat Garry

Renee Gasner

Rita Gauer-Stubbe

Larry & Kathy Gebel

Jerry & Patricia Gengler

Bill & Agnes Geppert

Tom & Renee Geppert

Donna Geraets (Althoff)

Al & Rayona Gese

Carol & R. Lee † Ginsbach

Mr. & Mrs. David M. Giovannini

Ms. Toni Gisi

Ms. Diane Gleich

Mrs. Ramona Goetz

Mary Gorder Groth

Bonnie Gorham †
Bernard & Shirley Gossmann

Masako & Mike Gould

Mrs. Lynne Grabowska

Mrs. Doris Carey Graeber

Richard & Mary Grant

Great Plains Bank - 

Pete & Paddy Mehlhaff

Great Western Bank, Sioux Falls, SD

Ms. Dorma Griffin

Mr. Ray Grode

Robert & Barb Grosz

Allen & Brooke (Nicholson) Grote

Doug & Sherron Grote

Angela Grupe

Eileen Gubanc

Liz Guiliani

H
Evelyn Hagen

Mr. Russell Hall

Ms. Carrie Hansen

David & Diane Hansen

Dee Hansen †
Kay Remily Hanson

Mr. Richard Hardes

Dr. Mark & Carole Harlow

Harr Motors

Alfred & Linda Hartmann

Scott & Sheryl Haugen

Patricia Haugom

Sharon Haverty

John & Sheila Healy

Heart & Sole Foot Zone Therapy

Kelsi Heer

Mary Ann Heidt

Marge & Charlie Heine

Jeff & Lisa Heiser

Heiser's Jewelry

Mary Ellen Heitmann

Patrick & Joan Hensleigh

Patrick R. Hermanson

August & Lois Ann Hertl

Ron & Deb Herzberg

Dana & Jeanne Hess

Ms. Jen Hieb

Mary Hill

Ms. Joanne Hindbjorgen

Blaine & Margie Hoff

Jon & Carla Hoffman

Jean M. Hohm

Cheryl Holen

Holiday Inn Express, Rapid City, SD

Terri Holmes

Tom & Sue Holmes

Danielle Holmquist-Holida

Ms. Joann Holonbek

Reverend Jerome Holtzman

Huff Construction

Mrs. Catherine Hunt

Dan & Betty Huss

Vince & Jane Huwe

I
Mary Idzik

Mary A. Ihli

Todd & Shannon Imbery

Insurance Plus

J
J & P Roofing Systems, Inc.

Jacee J Photography

Ron & Carol Jacobson

Ms. Shirley Jahraus

Frank & Barbara James

Reverend David Janes

Bruce & Jan Johnson

Ms. Janet Johnson

Mrs. Irene Johs

Journey Group Companies

Mr. Steven A. Jurinak

K
Dr. David & Mrs. Mary Ann Kapaska

Diana & Philip Kappen

Stories of HOPE
“I have been a dental hygienist for over 40 years. For 
several years, I have visited several of my elderly 
patients in their homes or care homes. During this 
time of COVID-19, I have, instead, been calling many 
of them on the phone and also writing letters and 
notes to some as a way of keeping in touch. Of course, 
this isn’t the same as visiting in person, but a way to 

‘bridge the gap’ until we can do so safely again.”

5



Karisma Boutique

Evelyn & Robert Kay

Todd & Jill Keller

Ken's Superfair Foods & Shell Express

Kelly & Christine Kenser

Richard & Judy Kenton

Kessler's Inc.

Betty Ketcham

Agnes & Jack † Klein

Jerry & Jean Klein

Paul Klein

Virgil & JoEllen Klein

Mr. & Mrs. Roger Kleinfeld

Mrs. Deborah Klinkhammer

Deacon Henry & Christine Knapp

Knights of Columbus #4797, 

Hutchinson-Ladies Auxiliary

Ms. Gerri Knuth

Reverend Thomas P. Kobuszewski

Mr. Tom Koeniguer

JoAnn Kokales

Deepthi Kolady

Richard & Susan K. Kolb

Ms. Karen Koral

Cindy & Rich Korman

Judge & Mrs. Charles Kornmann

Ms. Cindy Kraft

Jerry &  Bonnie Krcil

Jim & Doris Krekelberg

Terry & Barb Kriens

John & Bernice Kubal

Bill & Joyce Kubat

Mike & Lonnie Kuck

Julie & Scott Kusler

Kyburz-Carlson Construction

L
L.G. Everist, Inc.

Ms. Ardis Labrie

Mr. & Mrs. Gerald Lange

Cindy Larson

Ms. Cyndy Larson

Scott & Michelle Lautenschlager

James & Rosemary LaVoie

Dr. Patrick & Mrs. Kaye Lawler

Mark & Helen LeBrun

Patrick Ledgere

Mary L. Lee

Delores Leland

Jan Lenz

Carol Wuerth Letellier

Joyce Lewanski

Richard & Wende Lewis

Ed Lezzer

Mary Lien

Life 96.5

Kenneth & Louisa Light

Clark & Gerry Likness

Ms. Kathleen Lindsay

Corey & LuAnn Lindskov

Mary & John Lindstrom

Loffler Companies

Brendan Logan

Dr. Kim & Mrs. Debbie Lorenzen

James & Wendy Loria

Dr. Mark & Helen Lundeen

Brian & Melanie Lundquist

M
Vincent & Mary Maag

Mrs. Yvonne MacCormack

Jim & Kay Mahowald

Tom & Jane Malouf

Mammel Foundation

Bill & Goldie Markey

Mrs. Lois Martin

Massage Therapy - Stacy Sprengeler

Jim & LuAnn Mattern

Maverick's Steak & Cocktails

Bea Mayes

Meg Maze

Mr. Mike McEntee

Sharon McEntee

Edla Billing McKerlick

Mary McMahon

Joseph Medveczky

Mr. Ronand Mendoza

James & Jane Mengenhauser

Jim & Betty Merges

Sally Mertens

Ernie & Pauline Mertz

Mrs. Carmen Meyer

Don † & Dot † Meyer

Dorothy Meyer

John & Yvonne Meyer

Ann Miles

Mr. Brock Millan

Janice Miller

Mrs. Diane Mitchell

Wayne & Sharon Mitchell

E.J. & Ashley Mollett

Mr. Richard Molseed

Lucy Morell-Gengler

John & Nancy Morgan

Ellen & Jean-Claude Moritz

Mrs. Irma Ruch Mork

Phil & Carmen Morrison

Mrs. Marilyn Moser

Ms. Debra Muller

Mr. John Mulvaney

Bernard & Gloria Mumm

J.A. Murphy

Mr. Michael Murphy

Musivend

Karen & Wayne † Muth

Jane & Robert Myers

Margie Zimprich Myers

N
Kathleen Flanagan Navin

Dennis & Ruthanne Neeser

Carole Nelson

Darlene Nelson

Howard Nelson

Kellee & Robert Nelson

Mr. & Mrs. Dennis Nemmers

Mr. Quintin Nemmers

Michael Ness

Ms. Joy Neumann

Biet & Lac Nguyen Family

Ms. Gay Nichols

Tom & Jean Nicholson

Charles & Jeanette Nietert

George & Mavis Nikolas

Jim & Charlotte Noble

Marianne Winter Nold

Ms. Clara Nolz

Ross & Tracy Norman

NVC

Tim & Jocelyn Nutley

O
Robert & Kristine O'Connell

The Oil Room

Bill & JoAnn Omafray

Omaha Community Foundation

Mr. Terrence Oppold

Ms. Betty Ordal

James Ortmeier

Reverend Richard Ortmeier †
Our Lady of Guadalupe Parish, 

Sioux Falls, SD

Camille & Lanny Outlaw

Carole Overby

P
Paisley Tree Photography

Joseph & Stephanie Palen

Julie Patterson

Kathy Paul

Tim & Karla Pazour

Amy Pederson

Michael & Mary Pence

Felix & Maria-Elena Perez

Luana Perna

Stories of HOPE
“One of our granddaughters in Minnesota became a 
teenager this past year. She greatly enjoys reading, 
dance, music and, of course, her friends and her 
phone. Her parents expect her to complete her chores, 
school work, be courteous and respectful of others and 
among other things, to be concerned about the world 
we live in.

Two years ago—to her parents’ great surprise—her 
school called and said she had received detention: 
she had left school without permission and joined a 
protest march! Her parents were somewhat upset, but 
we were very proud of her.

This past May, with the killing of George Floyd, our 
granddaughter began by verbalizing anger at the 
injustice, joined others on Instagram by making her 
screen go black and started to write about white 
privilege. To her credit, this time she asked her 
parents’ permission to join the [peaceful] protest 
march in Minneapolis. They said yes and joined her. 
Our granddaughter gives us great hope that this 
generation of ‘doers’ will bring out the social changes 
so that the part that says ‘All men (people) are created 
equal’ finally becomes a reality.”
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Mary Peters

Dr. Patty & Mr. Scott Peters

Deanna & Byron Petersen

Scott & Maryanne Petersen

Bob Pfaff

LeRoy & Diane Pfarr

Ms. Gerianne Pfeiffer

Mrs. Kathy Picasso

Bill & Tammy Pierce

Rod & Lisa Pierson

Jon & Patty Pietz

Cheryl & Berwyn † L. Place

Plains Commerce Bank, Aberdeen, SD

Mr. John Pomarici

Pounders

Presentation College

Carolee A. Primising

Dan & Barba Probstfield

Profiling Beauty Health 

& Wellness Center

Deborah Prunty

William & Elizabeth Prunty

Q
Ms. Colette Quam

Virginia Quam

R
Katie & Nathaniel Raak

Ms. Lori Rabenberg

Ramada Inn & Suites, Sioux Falls, SD

Maria de Los Angeles Reynoso Jimenez

Ms. Marlene Rance

Raskob Foundation for Catholic Activities

Real Presence Radio

Mrs. Margaret O. Reardon †
Dr. & Mrs. Warren Redmond

Ms. Patty Reistroffer

Bob & Jill Rejda

Ms. Jenelle Remily

Ellen Renner

Steven Reppe

Residence Inn, Sioux Falls, SD

Revive Day Spa

RhodesAnderson Insurance

Mr. Duncan Robertson

Mr. Lawrence Robinson

LaVonne Rose

Ms. Yvonne Rosenblatt

Mavis Rossow

Wayne & Monica Roster

Bill & Linda Roth

Jen & Eric Rothenbuehler

Dave & Melissa Rowe

Lyle & Hazel Rowen

Denise & James Ryan

Joel & Nancy Ryan

John & Joan Rychtarik

S
Anthony G. Salem

Mr. Jeffrey Salloway

Mike & Jane Sandsmark

Ms. Stacy Sandvig

Peter & Mary Schaefer

Ruth & Vern Schaefer

Ms. Jane Schaffer

Ben & Alice Schatz

Warren & Maggie Scheid

Sister Roseann Schmidt

Jennifer & Mark Schmidtbauer

Mr. & Mrs. Leroy Schneider

Janelle & Ross Schochenmaier

Bill & Patricia Scholten

Joyce M. Scholten

Karen Schreier & Tim Dougherty

Alex & Sarah Schroeder

Lee Anne Schroeder

Ms. JoAnn Schultz

Tom & Jacque Schumacher

Schwab Audiology, Inc.

Schwan Electric, Inc.

Mr. David Schweitzer

Scooters

SD Network Against Family Violence

Louis & Carol Sebert

John & Cheryl Shaeffer

Mrs. Kathleen Shearon †
John Shelso

Sheraton Sioux Falls Hotel, Sioux Falls, SD

Shoe Science

Showplace Wood Products

Steve & Micah Siegel

Clark & Connie Sinclair

Sioux Empire Housing Parnership, Inc.

Sisters of St. Francis of Sylvania, 

Sylvania, OH

Delonde & James Skrovig

John & Jan Smallcomb

Mona Smith

South Dakota Community Foundation

Southern Shack Designs

Mick & Sandy Spane

St. Bernard Church, Redfield, SD

Jody Stanton

Staybridge Inn & Suites, Sioux Falls, SD

Staybridge Suites, Rapid City, SD

Ms. Shari Steffen

Dr. Tom Stenvig

Robert Stephenson

Reverend David Stevens

Laura Stoebner

Sharon Story

Deb Streier

Andrine Stricherz

Darrell & Kristi Strivens

Bruce R. Sturzl, Jr.

The Sudduth Family

Ron Sullivan

Joel & Stephanie Sumption

Col. & Mrs. Ludvik Svoboda

Richard & Lisa Swisher

T
T & C's Other Place

Ray & Jean Tehle

Carole Thiel

Ms. Marie Thielen

Mark & Nancy Thissen

Roberta Thomas

James & Susan Thompson

Ms. Judy Thompson

Ted Thoms Family

Joe & Kerry Thornell

Ms. Janice A. Thornton

Dave & Bunny Timpe

Richard & Kathleen Tobin

Mr. Tom Tonner

Dolly Torrico

Karen Totton

Franklin & Patricia Tyx

U
Bonnie P. Ulrich

Union of Presentation Sisters, 

US Province, Fargo, ND

Mrs. Dorothy Urban

U.S. Bank, Sioux Falls, S.D.

V
Margaret & James Valleau

Ms. Kathryn Van Fleet †
Mr. David Van Hatten

Mr. Scott Vaske

Gene & Jeanne Vold

Penny & Jamie Volin

Nora & Larry Volz

 

W
Wakeside Bar & Grill

Steve & Joanne Walczynski

Mr. Larry Walla

Darryl & Sally Wallace

Richard & Cecilia Wanner

Mrs. Dolores Wantoch

Ms. Marie Weber

Mary Ann Weigel & Clarence Wanner

Donna Weinacht

Bonnie Wek & Michael Donahue

Judy Welbig

Kenny & Amy Wells

Wells Fargo

Virginia Wempe

Katherine Wenande

Kerry & Pamela Wenbourne

Richard & Denise Wendt

Dick & Merry Whittaker

Frank & Myrene Whittaker

James Whittaker & Alfredo Chagoya

Russ Whittaker

Douglas & Donna Wiedenman

Wild Water West

Ms. Marcia Williams

Mary Lou Wilson

Mr. Mike Wilson

Mr. Tim Wingen

Bill & Mary Jane Winter

Mrs. Larry Wirebaugh

Curt & Sue Wischmeier

Mr. Kenneth Wittstruck

Kenneth & Camille Wolff

Ed & Teresa Wolles

Mike & Sherri Wolles

Y
Ms. Donna Young

Z
Ms. Sharon Zastrow

Mr. Roger Zens

Vivki Zierden

Stories of HOPE
“I chalk the word ‘HOPE’ 
on my driveway each 
morning.”
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he work of justice is, at its core, about 
inspiring hope. We work to inspire 
hope in those who are oppressed and 

those who have lost hope in a system that has 
failed them. Our justice ministry focuses on 
education, advocacy and working for systemic 
change. While some of our justice work is direct 
service, a large portion is more indirect and serves 
as the foundation of each of our ministry efforts. 
We truly believe that justice is at the heart of all of 
our work as Presentation Sisters. 

Our justice commission strives to immerse 
Presentation People (Sisters, cojourners, 
employees and friends for justice) more deeply 
in the work of promoting justice issues, both 
locally and globally. We encourage prayer and 
build awareness of where systemic change is most 
needed in our world today. We work to educate 
those around us through media, conversations, 
lobbying, advocacy and the distribution of 
informational materials. While the COVID-19 
pandemic has curbed some of these efforts, we 
are able to virtually participate in Zoom meetings, 
dialogue and prayer services.

Collaboration and connection with other 
organizations, such as the International 

Presentation 
Association, Conference 
of Presentation 
Sisters, Avera Health, 
Presentation College 
and the Leadership 
Conference of Women 
Religious, to name just a 
few, are key to our justice 
work. We also connect 
with individuals who share our heart for justice.

These partnerships are at the heart of systemic 
change and inspire hope that ripples throughout 
our communities. Ã

In partnership with the Watertown Coalition 

and Mother of God Monastery, we continue our 

education and awareness efforts on the issue of 

sex trafficking. Our new billboard message will 

rotate throughout northeast South Dakota.

Justice is our Work

T

We join with other like-minded organizations 

from around the world in furthering the United 

Nations’ Sustainable Development Goals. These 

17 goals offer a foundation for ending poverty 

and hunger, caring for land and water, creating 

gender equality, building more accountable 

institutions, and acting to address climate 

change. Our 2020–2025 focus with the UN is 

to honor and advance the rights of women and 

children, the rights of the Earth and the rights 

of indigenous and tribal people.
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Top: Presentation People joined others in 
an Interfaith gathering in Aberdeen this past 
summer. This was a statewide effort towards 
affirmation and unity, with events in Sioux Falls 
and Rapid City the same day. 

Middle: Our sisters have made hundreds of 
masks (and continue the effort) to help curb 
the spread of COVID-19, donating their labor 
of love to Avera Health and others who have a 
need for masks. 

Bottom: As Presentation Sisters from South 
Dakota, we do nothing alone. We actively 
listen, respect and build authentic relationships 
with our neighbors. This transforms our 
understanding of justice so that our actions 
help us live into peace.

We invite you to learn more about our work for justice and to consider whether your heart is calling you 

to share in these efforts. Find out more on our website at presentationsisters.org or by emailing 

Sister Pat at peprunty@presentationsisters.org.

We open our compassionate 

hearts as we stand alongside all 

who are suffering. 

With a contemplative 
presence and in 
partnership with others 
working for global 
justice, we willingly go 
forth to any part of the 
world to work for justice, 
alleviate oppression and 
promote human dignity. 
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he COVID-19 pandemic has had a 
direct impact on our ministry with 
Hispanic residents in the Aberdeen 

area. Personal visits are important to assess needs 
and establish a connection with those whom we 
serve. As these visits have become difficult, we 
are relying on phone calls, texts and emails to 
communicate or provide translation services. 

The Delta Dental Van comes to Brown County a 
few times each year to serve children who may not 
be able to pay for services in a traditional dental 
office. Last year, Sister Myra took a mother and 

her twin girls to the van 
for a checkup. The girls’ 
teeth were badly decayed 
and in need of immediate 
care. Sister Myra was able to locate a local dentist 
who was willing to work with the family for 
several months to give these girls healthy teeth. 
A partnership of the Presentation Sisters, Delta 
Dental Van and a local dentist offered this act of 
love and provided hope for a family in need.

Sister Consuelo received a call from Rita*, for 
whom she had provided medical translation in 
the past. Rita wasn’t feeling well and they were 
concerned she might have cancer. Because of 
COVID-19, Sister Consuelo could make her 
appointments but could no longer accompany her. 
The clinic Rita visited used the language line, but 
Rita had more questions when she returned home. 
Sister Consuelo was able to call the clinic to get 
the answers the family needed and also conveyed 
the test results that told Rita she was cancer-free. 
Praise and thanks to God! Ã

*Name changed to protect the individual's privacy. 

ABERDEEN AREA

Hispanic Outreach

T

Sister Myra Remily
Sister Consuelo Covarrubias
Ministry Coordinators

Sister Myra provided an assuring smile to these young girls as she 
accompanied them on a dental visit.

Sister Consuelo's loving 
spirit shows through on 

a visit with a local family.

As the needs of the ministry evolve 

over these unforeseen times, we 

are grateful for gifts of all sizes to 

assist with transportation costs, 

school supplies for children or 

unforeseen expenses.
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Caminando 
Juntos 
WALKING TOGETHER

Ministry gifts of $50 assist 

with transportation costs 

to immigration court (in 

Minneapolis) or textbooks 

for English Language 

Learners; $25 provides hope 

for children with a gift of a 

welcome backpack or basic 

necessities in emergency 

situations.

April Ross 
Director and Educational Coordinator

Sister Janet Horstman 
Immigration Legal Specialist

Angelica Narez 
Support Services

Kathy Donis 
Office and Resource Manager

or those ministering at Caminando 
Juntos, inspiring hope is a way of daily 
life. Kathy Donis, office manager, is at 
the heart of the ministry and welcomes 

over 1,200 drop-in visitors yearly. She helps to fill 
out forms, connects clients with basic needs and 
orients new arrivals to the community. Angelica 
recently joined our ministry to provide support for 
the Caminando Juntos team.

Each year, Caminando Juntos educates and 
empowers hundreds of Latinos living in the Sioux 
Falls area through their educational programs. We 
have one of the few ESL programs in the area that 
is free and the only program specifically serving 
Spanish-speaking adults. This fall, we will begin 
offering a virtual bilingual story time as a way for 
parents to connect with their children at home 
and develop early literacy skills.

Over the past six years, we have assisted more 
than 60 young people, also known as Dreamers, 
obtain Deferred Action for Childhood Arrival 

status. We also work collaboratively with other 
organizations to promote programs, services 
and resources in the community that benefit our 
clients and foster hope for their future.

We have been working creatively over the past 
several months to continue to serve the Hispanic 
community during this pandemic. We created a 
hotline number for our clients to use for emergency 
or high priority needs, such as food and housing 
assistance. We are primarily conducting business 
via the phone and average 30 calls daily. As the 
need presents itself for in-person consultations, we 
are slowly re-opening for appointment-only visits. 
The need for assistance has climbed dramatically 
and we continue to work to fill gaps where our 
clients do not qualify for other forms of support 
services. Ã

F
Kathy (top) and Angelica 
(left) listen and assist 
clients with questions 
and concerns.
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“Thank you so very much for the scholarship 
award. This means so much to me and my 
family. This means I will get a great education, 
continue with my values and attend a safe 
environment. I will get to stay with my friends 

and at the same time make new ones.”

“Our family wanted to thank you so much for your gift of a 
scholarship to continue our child’s catholic education. We 

pray that we are able to someday pay it forward to 
someone else.”

“This award has truly been a great answer to our family’s prayer. 
We have watched firsthand what a Christ-centered education 

and love from teachers has given to the students and how it 
is forming them in their Catholic faith.”

ducation is the key to fostering a quality of hopefulness in our 
youth. For over 100 years, our Sisters have been serving in 
education ministry and supporting Catholic education in the 

Sioux Falls Diocese. Through the generous support of our donors, each 
year our committee selects 40 students to receive a $750 scholarship for 
Catholic education and three students receive a $1,500 Catholic high school 
scholarship. This year, we received 111 applicants for the $750 scholarships 
and 21 for the high school scholarships. We believe an investment in the 
Catholic education of area youth will nurture their Catholic values and 
provide a solid foundation for their futures. Ã

E 2020–2021

K-12 Scholarships

Aiden Ajdari

Riley Barry

LaRayne Bowers

Courtney Brown

Kira DeJong

Colby Dengler

Noah Dobbs

Zachary Eschenbaum

Ian Estrada

Penelope Fitz

Ezra Fix

Isabelle Fouts

Philomena Gallagher

Madison Glatzer

Sophia Guitierrez Ornelas

Joslyn Hermanson 

Ryker Hoffman

Colby Hoffman

Keaton Johnson

Benjamin Josten

Evie Kindelspire

Sierra Kokales

Charlie Laskowske

Reagan Lindquist

Xavier Menke

Liam Murtha

William Neal 

Jaylee Ochoa

Hayden Pasbrig

Matthew Peters

Ella Peterson

Alex Ruiz-Raigoza

Hayden Scott

Clara Shaykett

Gabrielle Thomas

Rebecca Valencia

Ariyah VanSickle

Jorja Weber

Tegan Weinecht

Angelina Zamora

2020–2021

High School Scholarships

Ella Griffin

Jazmine Hart-Crissman

Emma Yellow Bird

Catholic School 
Scholarships

Gifts directed to our Catholic School Scholarship will provide hope and 

support to students wanting to pursue/continue their Catholic education.

“For it is in 
giving that 

we receive.” 

ST.  FRANCIS 
OF ASSISI
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or many years, we have worked 
collaboratively with area non-profits to 
assist those in need. In September 2019, 

we established a deeper partnership between our 
Good Samaritan Ministry and The Journey Home 
to distribute funds to individuals and families 
needing temporary assistance. The Journey Home 
has provided assistance to over 230 people since 
this partnership began, with over 130 of them 
assisted through the Good Samaritan Ministry. 
One requirement of those who receive financial 
assistance is that they must take part in budgeting 
classes that will assist them in becoming more 
financially secure.

Recently, a woman came to The Journey 
Home. She had been released from prison, was 
struggling to find work and also going through 
a divorce. She has partial custody of her three 
children and needed some temporary assistance 
as she worked toward a better life. The Journey 
Home was able to assist with her utility bill and 
gifted her with a food box and a gift card to a 
local grocery store. Since then, she has been 
able to find a job, mend relationships with her 
children and their father, and maintain her 
sobriety. She is also now regularly attending 
church and growing closer to God.

Throughout these past few months, we have seen 
our nation, as well as local communities, come 
together, uplifting our neighbors in need. We 
are thankful that many of our families received 
additional outside resources as they continue 
on their journey toward sustainability. Requests 
have once again increased. With your partnership, 
we are able to provide much-needed hope to 
individuals who have been hit especially hard 
during this world-wide crisis. Ã

Good Samaritan Ministry 
FOR ADULTS & CHILDREN

There are times when one needs additional support. This ministry provides temporary assistance, 

working alongside individuals and families, helping them to become self-sustaining. Gifts of any 

amount may assist with rent, utilities and/or groceries.

“Hope is 
like the sun, 

which, as we journey 
toward it, casts 

the shadow of our 
burden behind us.”  

SAMUEL SMILES

F
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resentation School in Kaoma, Zambia, 
currently educates over 1,700 orphans 
and other poor and vulnerable children 

each year, inspiring in them the hope to build 
a better future. With the assistance of generous 
donors, we have not only provided school fees for 
area youth, but also expanded and built science 
and home economics classrooms. 

Febby was nine years old when a 
neighbor found her living alone. 

She finished the school year 
living with this neighbor but 
was then moved to live with 
her grandparents far out in 
the bush. Through the support 
of a donor, Febby completed 

high school with top honors and 
graduated as a clinical officer (physician 

assistant) last year. She is now enrolled in 
college and will begin studying for a pre-med 
degree. The sponsorship of this young orphan 
girl continues to provide her with hope and 
encouragement to aspire for a brighter future.

In addition to our school, we have constructed a 
conference center and five houses that are rented 

to generate income. We also distribute food from 
Kids Against Hunger to those in need and provide 
monthly assistance to a few older women in the 
community. Through our fishing project we are 
also developing a curriculum to teach fish farming 
practices to 50 area farmers, with an emphasis on 
women and youth. 

The people of Kaoma have not seen the 
community spread of COVID-19. Because we 
know it is just a matter of time, the schools have 
closed. Access to water is limited and social 
distancing is difficult, so the virus will present 
many challenges when it arrives here. Ã

Kaoma, Zambia, Africa

P

Sister Virginia McCall
Administrator

The people of Zambia are very happy, asking for very little 

and always sharing with others. A gift of $20 to this ministry 

would provide a month’s supply of food to someone in 

need and a gift of $180 would provide the gift of education, 

yearly school fees and uniforms for a young student.

Sister Lucy and Mboma test the quality of water in one of our large 
fish tanks located next to the ponds and the hatchery.
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his past Spring brought many new 
challenges to our world. In planning for 
the 2020 LIVE Camp, we soon realized 

that some modifications would need to be made.

Not wanting to cancel the week-long summer 
camp, but also keeping the safety and health of 
the campers top of mind, the camp board came 
together and formed the 2020 Virtual LIVE Camp.

Facebook and Zoom were just a few of the 
innovative and big ideas the team used in hosting 
the camp. In switching from an in-person camp 
to virtual, the campers were engaged with 
experiences that could be done from the camper’s 
home. The days were very interactive and 

included prayer, song, crafts, journaling, 

dancing, speakers, small groups, vespers, 

prize drawings and a counselor spotlight. Ã

LIVE Camp

T

“Camp holds a very special place 
in my heart. I first came here as 
a camper, then a counselor and 
now I hold a leadership position. 
I continue to come back because 
it continues to teach me and mold 
me into a better person. It helps me 
become a better leader and grow 
my faith. I see firsthand the impact 
this camp has on the young girls.” 
LIVE CAMP COUNSELOR

In partnership to further the LIVE Camp into the future, we are excited to actively work with a new 

board and 501(c)3 that will support and enhance this camp for years to come. We feel this new, 100% 

Latino board will make an even greater impact in Omaha and the Latino community. In this transitional 

time, we continue to support, collaborate and assist in financing the LIVE Camp. We are grateful for 

the partnership of foundations, businesses and individuals who continue to support and believe in 

this camp. Gifts of any amount will be used for scholarship assistance. This helps us to keep the camp 

registration fees at a minimum, allowing all to attend, regardless of economic status.

Campers shared 
their joy with 
inspirational 

sidewalk messages 
throughout their 
neighborhoods.
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Uniting in Our 
Work for Justice
We look to others with similar missions for 
partnerships in our ministries. Together, we can 
do so much more by helping to carry the burden of 
others while lifting each other up in a spirit of hope. 
We invite you to join us as we intentionally inspire 
hope in ourselves and to all those we encounter.

For more information on connecting more fully 
with other Presentation People, please contact our 
Mission Development Office:

marketing@presentationsisters.org 

Sioux Falls: 605.271.0486 

Aberdeen: 605.229.8337

presentationsisters.org


